Letters from B Roezl to Frederik Sander
 

283 Roezl to Sander




Prague, December 3rd, 1881

My dear Mr. Sander,

I have just received your letter regarding the Masdevallia. The question is, are they going to flower like No. 1 or 2, namely like tovarensis ?

There follow 2 drawings:

No. 1 these are like M. racemosa
No. 2, this type has flower stems with a triangular section like tovarensis.

Arnold says: “in panicles”, which makes me think it must be like racemosa or at least a variety of it. The flower stalks are triangular or at least angular.

If you don’t have time to write, just send me a cable with this text: “racemosa” or “tovarensis”, then I’ll know what you mean.

Edward writes that he has written to you that from January 1st he wants to travel for you. Please write to him quoting the conditions you mentioned to me: £100 per year for expenses and £25 annual salary…

It would be good to encourage him so that he does not loose his enthusiasm.

Regarding the young Faus, you still have not written to me.


With kind regards,

B Roezl

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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